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EAST POINSETT COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
502 McClellan Street
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Lepanto, Arkansas 72354

Dear Parents,

I am very excited to have your child in my Gifted Education class this year! Our studies this year will be focusing on the art of “Investigating”. Students will be   EP-CSI’s ~ (East Poinsett County Student Investigators) and we will be delving into the world of problem solving and investigation.
During this unit of study, students will have a chance to learn about DNA fingerprinting, forensics, forensic photography, electrophoresis, and biotechnology careers. Students will have a chance to investigate and solve mock cases and even take part in a mock trial. The focus throughout all our work will be to increase student’s awareness of the art of investigation; a detailed inquiry or systematic examination. This unit of study will be used to promote creative thinking and strengthen critical thinking and problem solving skills. The students will also participate in playing chess and other strategy games, quiz bowl practice, creative art projects, research, and mind puzzles.
In scheduling classes, our computer class time will again be used for research in selected subjects.  The student’s research project will culminate with a presentation of their findings, through a product of the student’s choosing.
I invite you to participate in our activities and learning.  If you have an interest, hobby, or would just like to volunteer to join in the learning in our class or classes, please contact me at 475-2632 or at madamson@mail.epc,k12.ar.us
I look forward to a great year of learning and fun! See you soon (


Misty Adamson
Gifted Education Program

Coordinator and Facilitator

